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7th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
World Book Day 5th March  

 
Children can come dressed as their favourite book character to 
celebrate “World Book Day” on Thursday 5th March. 
 

As part of World Book Day if your child has a book that they have 
read and no longer want and are happy to exchange, (age 

appropriate for their year group) they can bring it in and swap it in class on 
Thursday 5th March (i.e. Year 6 will swap books with other year 6’s).  Also if you 
have any unwanted books we would appreciate it if you would donate these to 
the school. 
 
On World Book Day all the children will receive a free book using their book 
token, unless they decide to take the book token instead!  

 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
      

 
 

Rob Neary 
Willow Class Teacher and Reading Co-ordinator      
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